TOWN OF NATICK

NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS 01760



POLICE DEPARTMENT

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

20 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760 Phone: 508-647-9511 Fax: 508-647-9509

Memorandum

Date:

January 8, 2020

To:

Mr. Michael J. Hickey, Jr, Chair Board of Selectmen

From:

Chief James G. Hicks

RE:

Donation

The Natick Police Department would like to request permission to accept a check in the amount of \$100 as a donation from Mr. A.John Crisafulli. I would like to request the check be deposited and held to be expended upon my direction.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

James G. Hicks Chief of Police